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Editorial

Dear Readers,
welcome to this year’s first issue of Parabola!

For the past couple of years, each issue of Parabola has grown in volume and reach,
and this issue continues this growth by featuring for the first time in Parabola’s history
the most articles (10) by the most contributors (24) from the most countries (9).

I am very happy and excited to see Parabola grow so well and widely in readership
and authorship numbers. Even better, the quality of content is consistently excellent.
This issue is no different and contains beautiful and original ideas, perspectives and re-
search in a wide variety of mathematical styles, from algebra, calculus, combinatorics,
game theory, geometry, modelling, and even a mechanical calendar.

There are also, as always, ten elegant and challenging Parabola problems, freshly
crafted for your enjoyment.

I would like to thank everyone contributing to this issue’s contents:
Co-Editor Arnaud Brothier, Problem Editors David Angell, Sin Keong Tong, and Mircea
Voineagu; and authors Janelle Powell, Moosa Nasir, Peter Katzlinger, Frederic Beatrix,
James Houghton, Kristin Osika, Trevor Chi-Yuen Tao, Aadit Jain, Rikuto Tanaka, Jinya
Miyamoto, Yuki Maruo, Keita Nakayama, Ryohei Miyadera, Rizky Reza Fauzi, Steven,
Jonathan Hoseana, Enoch Suleiman, B. Sury and Krish Mahtani.

Please feel free to submit your own articles and problems to Parabola too!

Warm regards, and please enjoy this issue of Parabola!,

Thomas Britz
Editor



